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The pay provisions of the 2021-2024 collective bargaining agreement have been programmed and will begin to be paid in pay 
period 13 which starts on June 4, 2022 and will show on the paychecks received on June 24, 2022. This includes the 1.3% 
due to career employees from November 2021, the 2.3% due to Postal Support Employees (PSEs) from November 2021, the 
$1310 per annum COLA due to career employees on February 26, 2022, extra pay for PTFs due to the Juneteenth holiday, and 
the additional 50 cents per hour for PSEs. This does not include the retroactive pay! Retroactive payments will not be in the 
pay check dated June 24, 2022. The retroactive pay date has not been determined by USPS. We will share updates on those 
payments as soon as they are available. Beginning pay period 14, starting on June 18, 2022, the slotting of the additional steps 
and elimination of steps for Grade 8 employees will begin as well. Once that is all in place the Postal Service will be able to 
provide the date of the retro pay that will be owed the employees. “Preserving full COLA and winning decent pay increases 
were key achievements in our new contract,” said President and Lead Negotiator Mark Dimondstein. “We won these at the 
bargaining table because postal workers stood united in our demand for a contract that recognizes our essential service to the 
people of the country.”

NEW PAY SCALES UPDATE!
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